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Good evening it is Tuesday the 25th of September 2018

This is ZS6KTS, operated by Lucia ZS6LO with the weekly news bulletin of the Kempton Park Amateur Radio Technical Society.
Kindly note that this bulletin is being transmitted on both the 2m and 70cm Kempton Park Repeaters on 145.6625 MHz and 438.925 MHz.
EchoLink users may connect to ZS6KTS-R or node 8041, in order to listen to and participate in the weekly news bulletin.
After the bulletin, we will have a Round Robin for those who are interested.   
You are welcome to comment on tonight’s news bulletin
Welcome to everyone on frequency. Please stay tuned for some interesting SARL and Club news items.

SARL News
THE 2018 CQ WORLD WIDE RTTY DX CONTEST NEXT WEEKEND

The 2018 CQ WW RTTY Contest starts at 00:00 UTC on 29 September and ends at 23:59 UTC on 30 September with activity on 80, 40, 20, 15 and 10 metres. The observance of established band plans is strongly encouraged. The objective is for amateurs around the world to contact as many other amateurs in as many CQ zones, countries, US states and Canadian provinces as possible. The contest exchange is an RST report plus CQ zone number of the station location (e.g., 599 38). Stations in the continental USA and Canada also send QTH (e.g., 599 05 MA). Find the rules at www.cqwwrtty.com/rules.htm

PROPAGATION REPORT
Hannes Coetzee, ZS6BZP, reports that the solar activity is expected to remain at low levels. Currently there are no sunspots visible. If you want to do your own frequency predictions, the expected effective sunspot number for the week will be around one. With the equinox here the 15 to 30 m bands may, especially at sunrise and sunset, provide lots of DX fun. 
Please visit the website spaceweather.sansa.org.za for further information.

Upcoming events:
29 and 30 September – the CQ World Wide RTTY Contest.
The Johannesburg Amateur Radio Club will be hosting a Mini Hamvention and Flea Market on 27 October 2018 from 11:30 onward at their clubhouse at 9 Louie Street corner of Lawley, Waterfall Estates, Northcliff. Interested vendors can contact the club at zs6tjclub@gmail.com to make arrangements. 

CLUB NEWS
[bookmark: _GoBack]Calling all digital fans, please join us at the Club house on 29 and 30 September – we’ll be taking part in the                          CQ World Wide RTTY Contest.

October club meeting, our October meeting takes place on the 13th of October. Don’t miss it.

Birthdays and Anniversaries
This week, is a very special Birthday of one of our Honorary Members, Mary ZS6AKR Celebrates her Birthday tomorrow, so a Big Happy Birthday to Mary from all of us at KARTS.
If we have missed out on your big day, please contact Lucia ZS6LO

ADDITIONAL NEWS
If there is anyone who would like to share any additional, or any specific club news with the listeners, you are welcome to call in now.

SWOP SHOP 
	


If anyone has any items for sale, you are welcome to call in now, please not only a description of the item may be given, no prices are to be quoted on the air.

That brings us to the end of tonight’s bulletin.
You have listened to the weekly news bulletin of the Kempton Park Amateur Radio Technical Society, compiled by Stephen ZS6SKY and read by Lucia ZS6LO

Thanks for listening
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